
Dear Members of the Legislature, 
 
My name is Francine Carrier and I am a resident of Bristol, CT. I strongly oppose the extension of the 
Governor’s Emergency Declarations and Executive Orders. It has been almost two years since the 
original two-week Shutdown in March of 2020. Covid is no longer an emergency situation and it is time 
to bring back the legislative process. I urge you to please let the emergency declaration and executive 
orders expire. 
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